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EDWARD PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Week 5 Term 3  2019 

Mon 19th Aug  Book Fair Wish List Day 

Tues 20th Aug 

 Book Week Costume Parade 
11.45am 

 Book Week Treasure Hunt 12.15pm 
 Book Week BBQ 12.00pm 

Wed 21st Aug 
 Book Fair Buying Day-Library 
 Bush Poet Recital-Intereach 6.30pm 

Thurs 22nd Aug  Book Fair open via office 

Fri 23rd Aug  DHS Yr 6-7 Transition 10.00am-
12.00pm 

Week 6 Term 3  2019 

Tues 27th Aug  Fathers Day Stall 

Fri 30th Aug  Assembly 

Week 7 Term 3  2019 

Tues 3rd Sept  School Photos 

Principal’s Update 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Book Week -’Reading is My Secret Power’ 
Welcome to Book Week. I am sure everyone will enjoy all the 
activities planned for this week. We had lot of interesting 
characters at school yesterday. Thank you to Deniliquin 
Newsagency for supporting our school with the Book Fair. 

Student Led Conferences 

Student Led Conferences were very successful and I have 
had great feedback from parents, carers, staff and students. 
If parents / carers missed the opportunity to meet with their 
child and their child’s teacher, please contact the school to 
organise an appointment. 

School Photos 
School photos will be taken in the morning of Tuesday the 3rd 
of September. Envelopes went home earlier this week. Please 
contact the office if you have any questions about payment 
or if you didn’t receive an envelope.  The uniform shop is 
fully stocked if needing a fresh look for the photos. 

Fathering Project 
Edward Public School has introduced the Fathering Project 
this term. A number of Dads and Father figures attended our 
initial information session at school in June. We would like to 
invite all Fathers and Father Figures to attend our next 
gathering to discuss ideas for future Fathering Project 
activities. The dinner meeting will be held in the Railway 
Hotel Restaurant on Tuesday, 27th August at 6pm. Please 
RSVP to the office by Monday 26th with $7.00 to cover the 
cost of the pizza dinner. Mrs Strong and I look forward to 
seeing you there.  

 

District Athletics Carnival 
Congratulations to all the students who attended the District 
Athletics Carnival and helped Edward School come home as 
reigning champions on the day by winning the “Patrons’ 
Shield”. Congratulations to Willow Clancy 11yrs girls 
champion.  Best of luck to Willow, Shia Parsons, Georgia 
Daniels, Savannah Emery and Isaac Wilson who will 
represent Deniliquin and District at the Riverina Carnival in 
Albury.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Father’s Day Stall 
The Father’s Day Stall will be held next Tuesday the 27th of 
August. Thank you to everyone who has already sent in 
donations.  We are still looking for donations.  They will be 
gratefully accepted at the school office. 

Year 6-7 Transition 
DHS teacher, Jess Grocott, the Year 7 Advisor for 2020 will 
be visiting visit our Year 6 students at EPS this Friday as part 
of the High School Transition program.  

Prac Teachers 
We welcome Mr Luke Moodie to our school for the next 4 
weeks. Mr Moodie will be working with the teachers and 
students in 3/4DY. I am sure he will have a great teaching 
experience at Edward 

Miss Rhiannan Maxwell will also be doing a placement at 
Edward Public. She will be working with the teachers and 
students in 2/3WO, starting next week. Welcome Rhiannan. 

Cricket Mascot 

Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 students will have the opportunity 
to meet the Cricket mascot of Sydney Thunder (Thor). He 
will be visiting the school with some friends next Thursday, 
29th August. 

http://www.edward-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


Indigenous Play Group 

IAS Play Group– a reminder that the Indigenous Play 
Group operates from 10:30 – 12 pm on Wednesdays in the 
Edward School old hall. Parents and carers with young 
children are more than welcome to attend. The play group 
is free and gives young children the chance to socialise 
with others and get used to the primary school 
environment. Parents and carers also get the chance to 
meet and socialise. A win for everyone! 

Premiers Spelling Bee 

Premiers Spelling Bee – Congratulations to: Josh Todd & 
Oliver Fagan – Seniors and Eve Meharry & Stanley Roberts 
– Juniors for being selected to represent the school at the 
District Premiers Spelling Bee finals in Corowa. 

Baker’s Delight 

Baker’s Delight continues to be a great support to our 
Breakfast Program. We thank them very much for the 
bread they donate to us. 

Christmas Boxes 
Donations for the Christmas Boxes are still being accepted 
at the office 

2020 Kindergarten Enrolments 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten in 2020. 
Please contact the office and advise the school if your 
child will be enrolling at Edward PS next year. Please ask 
friends and family to contact the school as well so that 
Transition Information letters can be mailed out to all 
interested families. 

Edward Awards  
Assembly 09.08.19 

Seth May  Year 3  Bronze 1 
Kelsey Clark  Year 3  Bronze 1 
Jacinta Moloney Year 2  Bronze 1 
Alexis May  Kinder  Bronze 2 
Connor Manson Kinder  Bronze 2 
Mason Durbidge Year 3  Bronze 2 
Caherine Michael Year 4  Bronze 2 
Mannix Taylor Kinder  Bronze 3 
Isabella Goodear Kinder  Bronze 3 
Leela Rosenow Year 2  Bronze 4 
Tori Johnson  Year 2  Bronze 4 
Charlette Gray Year 1  Silver 1 
Tay-Lea Gray Year 2  Silver 1 
Billy Hurst  Year 4  Silver 1 
Alaina May  Year 2  Silver 2 
Myley Simmons Year 2  Silver 2 
Ronnie Owen Year 6  Silver 2 
Harlen Durbidge Year 2  Silver 4 
Laura Hayes  Year 4  Silver 4 
Georgia Daniels Year 4  Silver 3 
Nina Glowrey  Year 3  Gold 3   
Aria Taylor  Year 5  Gold 4  (Gold No 2) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bush Poet Recital - Intereach 

Good luck to Willow Clancy, Serenity Grant and Braelie 
Wesierski who will be participating in the Bush Poet recital 
at Intereach tonight starting at 6.30pm. 

PBL Awards 

Violet McMahon, Harper Taylor, Isabelle Didcock, Nina 
Glowrey, Darcy Finn, Tori Johnson, Jacob Norris, Lincoln 
Meharry, Leela Rosenow,  
Mason Durbidge, Billy Hurst, Bryce Johnson, Nate Profitt, 
Myah Gazzara, Isaiah Heikkinen, Carter Sartore, Rylee 
Jacobsen, William Blenkiron, Nathaniel Willmott,  

Mathletics Certificates 
Bronze - Myah Gazzara, Isabella Goodear, Bella Leetham, 
Jaxon Ives, Reece King, Jye Graham, Oliver Ives, Tay-Lea 
Gray, Darcy Finn, Eliza Buckley, Bella Leetham , Declan 
Leetham, Ranbir Singh, Jaxon Ives, Kaylee Barling, 
Michael Gazzara and William Green. 

Silver - Oliver Ives, Declan Leetham. 

Head Lice 

There have been cases of head lice in several classes.  
Please be vigilant in checking your child’s hair for nits/lice.  
Removal methods using the recommended information 
from NSW Health can be found at the following link. 
(http://www.health.nsw.gov.au/environment/headlice/
pages/treatment.aspx). 



 2/3 Mr Day - Most Improved 

3/4DY - Best 

3/4DY - Most 
Improved 23456LM - Most Improved 

23456LM - Most Improved 






